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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 11:54 AM


To: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Cc: Garwin Yip


Subject: Clear Creek effects - reviewed


Hi Sarah,


I know you said you've been working on this section, so there may be comments/edits included that are no


longer appropriate.


This is the version Garwin sent to me on Sunday.


If there are any comments/edits that will result in TIME (to think/figure out, etc), please check with me first (or


Garwin). There may be things we can wait on as far as getting a draft out on Monday.


Also, any wording that I included that doesn't exactly fit, please correct them - they are mostly examples of


what the conclusions should be stating, but I don't have all the specifics in my brain!


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/
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